        Poster Contest                          Middlementary Math Bonanza  2010                                                              
[image: image1.jpg]N\




You will be given two poster themes in your registration packet upon arrival on November 20. You may choose one.  The actual words naming the theme do not have to appear on the poster.  However, the poster design should reflect the selected theme and involve some mathematical references. Students can use their imaginations and creativity.  They do not have to stick to literal interpretations.

You will also receive a poster ticket, which should be given to the student in charge of poster.  This ticket must be presented to the person in charge of poster room.  They will give your student(s) one poster paper, and affix this ticket to the back.  

Only one poster can be submitted per school.  Only one poster paper will be given.  We will provide scratch paper for them to do rough drafts on.
They may use any coloring supplies (markers, pencils, crayons) that they bring, but they may not attach anything to the poster (no glue, tape, or glitter of any kind, including glitter pens). Their coloring supplies should be in a ziplock bag, with the school name written on it. They can leave these in the poster room until they are finished.

The poster will remain in the poster room at all times. Your students can leave and come back to work on it any time between 10 am and 12:45 pm. (Depending on the number of schools participating in the poster contest, we may have to restrict the number of students from each school working on poster at one time.)
At 12:45 pm, all students must leave the poster room and report to the auditorium for the awards ceremony.  Posters will be judged and winners announced at the ceremony.  
Any questions they have will be answered by the high school students in the poster room.

      Good luck and have fun!
